
David I. Poch Barrister                                            tel. (613) 264-0055   fax (613) 264-2878 

 
 

 

1649 Old Brooke Road, Maberly, Ontario K0H 2B0                                  e-mail: dpoch@eelaw.ca 
 

 

06 April 2010 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

2300 Yonge Street, 27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms Walli: 

 

Re:  EB-2008-0346 EGDI Objection to the Cost Claim of GEC 

 

We note that EGDI has questioned whether the exchange rate of 1.2 Canadian dollars per U.S. 

dollar used in our claim was appropriate. 

 

The cost claim was prepared on April 29
th

, 2009 (as will be apparent from my invoice that was 

included in that claim).  As evidenced below, the Bank of Canada exchange rate on that day was 

1.20 (http://www.bankofcanada.ca/cgi-bin/famecgi_fdps): 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David Poch 

 

Cc: Enbridge 


